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Outstanding Academic Achievement for ALL Scholars

January 17, 2022

PBSD Families and Stakeholders,

School will not be in session for students on Tuesday, January 18, 2022. The faculty and staff will
report to campus, however, this will be a non-instructional day for students and therefore will be
made up at a later date.

In an effort to reduce future cancellations, administrators and staff will use Tuesday to solidify
plans to minimize the number of student transitions around campus and the amount of coverage
needed to safely supervise and instruct students.

Students will return on Wednesday, January 19, 2022. Please note there will be a dismissal
time change to provide additional opportunities for enhanced disinfecting and sanitizing.
The dismissal times below will be in effect until further notice.

e Elementary students will be dismissed at 2:45 p.m.
e Middle and high school students will be dismissed at 3:15 p.m.

When students return on the following Wednesday, they should bring headphones and
chromebooks.

As always thank you for your continued support and being a valued member of our school
community.
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